
The Lehigh Valley
 Outreach Depot has 

   found a new home ...
A new year means a new home for the Depot!  
We have purchased a warehouse in Allentown 

and will be moving by the end of January.  To that 
end, we will not make new appointments for guests 

or to pickup furniture during this transition.  

This is a big challenge for us in so many ways. We 
would appreciate any donations you can make. 

Details will follow in our winter (February) newsletter.

We’re moving!

Lehigh Valley Outreach Depot

http://www.lvoutreachdepot.org/


